
From: Keri Heniff [mailto:keriheniff@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 11:35 AM 
To: Hartman, Suzanne <Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org> 
Subject: PUD suggested Advanced Meter Systems 
 
Hello Suzanne. 
 
I'll keep this very short and to the point. I'm writing now to express my and my husband's 
vehement opposition to any sort of Advanced Meter System on our home. We currently live in 
Leavenworth, WA.   
 
Thank you!! 
 
Keri Heniff and Robert Mark 
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